
R170 million

The Department of Transport and Public Works is rehabilitating 
the R44 between Porterville and Piketberg.

PROJECT 
VALUE

THE PROJECT INCLUDES:

R17 million 
is expected to be spent on targeted 
businesses in the Western Cape

The Department maintains and upgrades 
provincial roads. Please exercise caution during 
the construction period. Working towards a safer 
traveling experience, BETTER TOGETHER.

30 000 person-days of work* will be created for 
local labour from the Berg River local municipal 
area. * An ideal amount of work done by one person in one working day

COMPLETION DATE

mid-2018 Up to 1 200 vehicles  
travel daily on this road

Repair and resealing 
work on the R44.

Upgrading of 
intersections.

Widening of drainage 
structures, including the 
Essenbosch and Krom 
River bridges.
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Widening of 
the road.


